
Dear Committee Members,

Please support SB 842. The stimulus checks were a small crutch in the devastating financial impact from the COVID restrictions. 
Why burden Oregonians by further taxing them on money that was meant for supporting them during these difficult times. 

Please vote yes on SB 842. Thank you!


